
 

     

PAO Habitat for Humanity Build

     

We don’t just appraise our community…we help build it!

On February 29, 2020, several staff members from the Property Appraiser’s Office volunteered a Saturday to help in the

construction of a Habitat for Humanity build in downtown Clearwater. In the spirit of teamwork and camaraderie, the

gang of volunteer PAO builders proudly wore matching t-shirts with the slogan, “We don’t just appraise our

community…we help build it!” Beautiful weather, a hardworking crew, extremely helpful project managers, and a lovely

new homeowner all made for an absolutely fantastic day!
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